
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 

Message from the Office 
The school council would like to let you 

know that they have purchased 3 

Lavender planters with the money raised 

from our Jubilee bun sale. 

24th June 2022 

Dates: 

Saturday 2nd July: Summer Fair 11am – 3pm 

Monday 4th July: Class 3 Skip School competition 

12th & 13th July: KS2 performance at village hall 

Friday 15th July: Reports sent out to parents 

Thursday 21st July: Y6 Leavers’ party after school 

Friday 22nd July: 9am – Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 

Friday 22nd July 3:15: - School closes for summer.  

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 

 
It has really seemed like summer 

this week with the warm weather 

lasting for several days. In school, 

our Year 4 children completed 

their Multiplication Test Check this 

week online. This went really well 

and the children felt confident and 

well prepared. Thank you to you all 

for putting in the hours on Times 

Tables Rock Stars learning times 

tables at home. Being fluent with 

times tables really does help the 

children in all topic areas of maths 

in school and there’s no better way 

of learning them than lots of 

practice! 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

Class attendance this week 

Class 1 100% 

Class 2 97.80% 

Class 3 96.00% 

Class 4 98.70% 

Well done to Class 1 

our attendance winner this week! 

Individual Attendance Draw 

James Da 

 

 
  

Christian Values Award 

 
James P Chester 

Noah Evora 

Freya Kayden 

James Da  

 

Reading Prize Draw 

Keean 

Bella 

 

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 83 72 

Lotherton 112 99 

Parlington 67 69 

Hazlewood 86 72 
 

Jigsaw 

 

 
This half term, all our classes are 

working on the Changing ME topic 

in our PSHE / RSE curriculum.  

 
This unit is all about coping 

positively with change and is 

planned in an engaging and age-

appropriate way for each class. The 

children enjoy these sessions 

lessons prompt lots of discussions 

and questions.  

 

 

We need you! 

 

Preparations for the Summer Gala are well underway 

and it looks like it’s going to be an amazing day! 

We still need lots of teddy bears donating for our teddy 

tombola. Please have a do out this weekend and make 

space for any new ones you might win! 


